
MANOR/CASTLE WARDS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
 

TUESDAY 19th of June 2018 
 

GRIANAN Centre at 7:30pm 
 

 
1. Welcome:    The Vice Chair welcomed all present. 
 
 Present: 
Eric Anderson (Vice Chair), Dolene Smith (Treasurer/Secretary) 
  
In Attendance:  Mary Macleod, Phemie Ferguson, Cathie Macleod, K Maciver, C 
Macdonald, Amy Macleod, D Maclennan, C.K,  J Morrison, M Macleod, Susie Morrison, 
Sharon Reid (CLD), Mary Maclean (Public Health Specialist), Geraldine Cowan 
(Community Police Officer)  
 
2. Apologies: Cllr Gordon Murray 
 
3. Minutes of Previous Meetings: The Minutes were unanimously approved. 
 
4. Matters Arising 
Vice Chair Eric Anderson read the latest e-mail with updates from Cllr Gordon Murray. 
 
5. Community Police Officer  
Geraldine suggested anyone who is interested to consider knitting for the recently 
launched scheme Trauma Teddies. Geraldine also mentioned there has been more contact 
regarding the ongoing issue of speeding in the Willowglen area.  
 
6. Manor and Castle Day Trip 
The destination has been confirmed - the Eoropie Playpark along with Sporsnis later on 
in the afternoon. The trip is due to take place on the 18th of July. This is for school age 
children accompanied by an adult. Sharon Reid from Community Learning Development 
gave an overview of the activities and took bookings for the bus.  
 
 
Mary the Public Health Specialist requested local residents take part in two surveys 
regarding the local community. There will later on be a review of the two surveys and an 
action plan will be drawn up to suit the requirements of the Manor community. 
 
 
7. A.O.C.B. 
An opportunity has arisen for the Association to purchase equipment for the Columbia 
Place Play park. The local Council are yet to finalise it. 
 



8. Update on Finances 
The current amount is £6,038.04 
 
9. Date of Next Meeting 
Tuesday 18th of September at 7:30pm.  


